
 
 
 

DATE:  26 June 2018 FOI REQUEST NO: 027_1819 

 
I am writing to request some information under the Freedom of Information Act.  
 
Could you please tell me how many call outs you received to remove obese patients from 
their homes over the last ten years.  
 
In each case please make clear whether you were called by paramedics or called from 
the home directly. 
 
Since 2010 we have attended 86 incidents where we have assisted a bariatric out of their home.  
Of the 86 incidents 21 of them (24%) occurred during the 2015/16 financial year.  
Out of the 86 incidents 60 of them (69.8%) we were called directly by the Ambulance service to 
assist.  
Whereas there were only 11 incidents we attended where the origin of call was the home 
directly.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


